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Mr J Lamb
Headteacher

Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to invite you and your child to our Year 6 Welcome Evening on Wednesday 2 July, commencing
at 6:00pm. We strongly encourage families to attend, as you will have the opportunity to hear from the
Headteacher and myself, as well as having the opportunity to meet your child’s Head of House and Form
Tutor.

The evening will begin with a presentation from Mr Lamb (Headteacher) and myself in the Main Hall at
6:30pm. You are welcome to arrive from 6:00pm, enjoy refreshments, see some photographs from your
child’s first days at The Castle School and listen to some musical performances from our students. Please be
aware that parking on site is limited so please walk, share lifts or park off site where you can.

After these presentations, you will be directed to a room where you will meet your child’s Head of House and
their Form Tutor. All tutor group lists will be displayed in Main Reception so you can check if you are unsure
where you need to go. We will have Senior Students and Prefects available to speak to and direct you.

From 6:00pm 6:30pm 7:00pm

Meet Head of House and Form
Tutor in the following rooms:

7GinT4
Arrive and make your way to the Presentations from Mr Lamb 70in 09
Main Hall for refreshments, (Headteacher) and Mr Beer 7M1 in New Hall
music and photographs from the | (Assistant Headteacher) in the 7M2 in New Hall
first two days Main Hall 7R in Q1/Q2
7B1in OIld Hall
7B2 in OIld Hall
7YinQ13

From 7:00pm, there will be other key staff available to meet if you would like to, including Mrs Higginbottom
(SENDCo) in the conference room, and Mrs Smith (Safeguarding and Welfare Officer) and Mrs Holley
(Medical Lead and Pastoral in the Pastoral Hub.

We look forward to seeing you and your child at the Welcome Evening, at the beginning of a happy
association with The Castle School for your family.

Yours sincerely

D Leor

Mr D Beer
Assistant Headteacher
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